
PUB-NLH-067 
2025 Capital Budget Application 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Q.  Further to the response to PUB-NLH-055, Hydro states that it intends to retest the unit and 1 

review the data with the support of a consultant in September 2024. Did Hydro complete the 2 

retest in September? If yes, please provide the results of the unit retest. If not why not? 3 

 4 

 5 

A. Yes, the unit retest was completed in September 2024, as planned. Newfoundland and Labrador 6 

Hydro (“Hydro”) sent the data to a third-party consultant for review at that time. The results of 7 

the test were inconclusive and the consultant has recommended another test be completed by 8 

Hydro. Hydro plans to complete further testing and re-submit the data to the third-party 9 

consultant within six weeks. Hydro will provide the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 10 

with an update when the results have been finalized.  11 


